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July 24,2OL8

Prof. Dr. Estrella Paje-Villar
Prof. lll, Department of Pharmacology
and Department of Pediatrics,
Faculty of Medicine and Surgery
University of Santo Tomas,
Espana Blvd, Sampaloc Manila
1008 Metro Manila, Philippines

Dear Prof. Dr. Villar,

Re: OUTSTANDING ASTAN pEDtATRtCtAN AWARD (OAPA)2018

Greetings from the Asia pacific pediatric Association (AppA) secretariat
in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia.

It is with great pleasure to inform you that you are one of the
recipients of the outstanding Asian pediatrician Award (oApA) 201g.

The award is in recognition for your outstanding contribution in the
field of Paediatrics and is also given in conjunction with the 16th Asia
Pacific congress of pediatrics (Apcp) 2019, gth Annual scientific
Meeting of tndonesian pediatric society (AsMtps) & the Gth Asia pacific
congress of Pediatric Nursing (ApcpN), to be held from August2s-2g,
2018 at the Bali Nusa Dua convention center (BNDcc), Nusa Dua-Bali,
lndonesia.

The Award will be presented during the t 5th Apcp Gala Dinner to be
held on August 28,zoLg from 7pm-10pm at peninsula lsland in Nusa
Dua-Bali, lndonesia.

Peninsula lsland is situated near BNDcc and is only 10 minutes by car.

on behalf of APPA, I would like to congratulate you on your excellent
achievement and extend the invitation for you to attend the
prestigious occasion.

Yours sincerely,

h*o,<ju'^
.L or. Zu! kifli tsrjrail'/ Secretary General, AppA
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